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Welcome Back!

Thanks for your patience and 

support. As a result of President 

Weinberg’s efforts, The Bullsheet is back in 

the U.S.!

We will continue to write smear campaigns, 

defame without using anyone’s last name,

and make you wish we weren’t so god damn 

funny! 
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FORGET THE DRIVING CROONER. Melania Trump

WELCOME BACK! 
LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

Caroline Lopez,
Managing Editor

All the tools you need to recreate yesterday’s inauguration look!

Welcome back! Or welcome, if you’ve never been here before. We are The Bullsheet and we take making fun 
of you very seriously. My final semester at Denison began with my car getting towed in the Silverstein parking 
lot yesterday. Whoever was sitting in their car filming that happening, know that I saw you and felt sad and 
wanted to pop your tires, but then realized that I would have done the exact same thing if someone’s car was 
being towed. I forgive you! Thanks to Joe Hegenderfer in Campus Safety. First Bullsheet shoutout! Some-
one’s having a good semester. The rest of you, have an even better one. 
							           :)


